
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  Dear Beaconsfield Primary School community 

 

It has been a whirlwind few weeks as we settle into Term 1. The Year 3-6 

students have been enjoying their swimming lessons and provided some relief 

to the hot, humid days. Thank you to everyone for ensuring the students are 

arriving at school with all the necessary items to successfully undertake their 

lessons. 

 

Last week, some members of our junior staff spent a whole day working with 

Karen Mackin, our Literacy Coordinator, to gain additional skills and strategies 

when using our junior phonics program, Letters and Sounds. This program 

promotes speaking and listening skills, phonological awareness and oral 

blending. Research shows that when phonics is taught in a structured way – 

starting with the easiest sounds and progressing through to the most complex 

– it is the most effective way of teaching young children to read. Children who 

have been taught phonics also tend to read more accurately than those taught 

using other methods, such as ‘look and say’. This includes children who find 

learning to read difficult. We are very lucky to have Karen and Brooke Gray fully 

trained in this program, providing a valuable resource for our staff. Karen will 

be holding a Letters and Sounds phonics workshop for Year 1 parents on 

Thursday, 5 March. 

 

I hope the weather holds for our P&C Slip and Slide event tonight! Have a 

great weekend! 

 

Kirsten Dicker 

Principal 
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Monday 24 – 27 February 

Swimming continues 

 

Tuesday 25 February 

Numero Club – Room 18 

 

Thursday 27 February 

P&C Meeting 

 

Friday 28 February 

Junior IEC Assembly Room 19 & 

20 

IEC parent information session 

and morning tea 

Hero Dress Up Day 

 

Sunday 1 March 

Sculptures at Bathers event  

 

Monday 2 March 

Labour Day Public Holiday 

 

Thursday 5 March 

Year 1 parent phonics 

workshop, 2:30pm - staffroom 
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 Room 19  

This week Room 19 started the Letters and 

Sounds program. As you can see everyone 

enjoyed learning the sound "s". We were 

drawing and playing with snakes and writing 

the letters.  

Pre-Primary & Year 1 

Pre-Primary and Year 1 had their 

Talk4Writing hook day on 

Monday. Ms Dicker came to each 

class with an important letter 

regarding a "mouse problem". 

Some very switched on students 

noticed some caution tape in our 

courtyard and discovered a 

mouse door and some cheese. 

Look out for some writing in the 

coming weeks about our friend called Maisy! 

 

 

WIN A FREE TRIP TO ROTTO $60 

Voluntary Contribution Payment 

Incentive.  

 
The financial support of parents is valued 

and plays a significant role in providing 

resources that contribute to creating 

educational opportunities for all students to 

be successful. The funds enable the 

purchase of resources to enhance teaching 

and learning environment at Beaconsfield 

Primary School.  

 

Thank you to all the families who have 

already paid the school voluntary 

contribution of $60.00.   This year we are 

bringing back the prize incentive to 

encourage all families to pay the fee.  Our 

lovely friends at Sealink have once again 

donated a family pass for two adults and two 

children, same day return trip to Rottnest 

Island.  

 

To be eligible for the prize draw, the 

voluntary contribution must be paid prior to 

31 March, 2020.  

 
https://www.instagram.com/sealinkrotto/ 

https://twitter.com/SealinkRotto 
https://www.facebook.com/Sealinkrotto/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.instagram.com%2Fsealinkrotto%2F&data=02%7C01%7Cnatalie.osborne%40education.wa.edu.au%7C35689477e76c41d27b9e08d7b689b1c5%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C637178574811929266&sdata=9q89yxas6RqMlnlDYH4dzI0g1YOGfMfsFrDhXoSTnFg%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2FSealinkRotto&data=02%7C01%7Cnatalie.osborne%40education.wa.edu.au%7C35689477e76c41d27b9e08d7b689b1c5%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C637178574811939259&sdata=JEPdmAUlL8EQFdH%2B5Qr5Ii3jEJTVew%2F7WJoeCWu68WY%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FSealinkrotto%2F&data=02%7C01%7Cnatalie.osborne%40education.wa.edu.au%7C35689477e76c41d27b9e08d7b689b1c5%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C637178574811949251&sdata=oW%2FV6p77BoRpT9PTd7%2BgZYtPgLrd00a%2BFIiUpiHOhME%3D&reserved=0
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 February 14 Merit Award Winners 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beacy Dads’ Rotto Camp 

 

Hi Beacy families,  

 

The Beacy Dads’ camp is on again this year!! 

3-5th April is the date for the annual Rottnest 

camp, so lock it into the diary now. Fathers 

or father figures (and the kids) are invited for 

two nights of camping at the Rotto 

campground. $120 per family will cover the 

costs of campground accommodation, 

dinners, breakfasts, and some activities (it 

does not cover ferry tickets). All school ages 

invited, but remember dads, you are in 

charge. This will be a no alcohol event. 

Register your interest by sending an email to 

beacydads@gmail.com 
 
  

mailto:beacydads@gmail.com
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